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 A recipient of NC State’a financial aid recently said, “Being given help and this 
opportunity to succeed—that’s going to change my future.  I want donors to know they’re a 
part of that success in a way.  You’re making a big impact, no matter the size of the gift.  
You’re making an impact on a person, and that makes an impact on the future.”  This female 
student is about halfway to success in her chosen field of study.  Donations like these are 
helping this student achieve her dream of earning a degree. 
 L-4 PR/Cadet Cody Broughton is the recipient of the first annual Congleton-
Etheridge Memorial Scholarship.  Cody received a check for $1,000 earlier in January to help 
pay his spring semester expenses.  Cody’s father, John Broughton, Jr., said to members of 
our executive committee, “It was so nice to meet you and have dinner on Friday at Amedeo's 
to celebrate Cody's scholarship award.  We thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to meet the 
members of the Pershing Rifle Scholarship Board and spend the time getting to know you.  
We very much appreciate your support of the current cadets and for awarding the 
scholarship to Cody.  We are very proud of him and his accomplishments and know that he 
enjoys being part of the great programs at NCSU.   Go Pack!” 
 On February 3rd, the board of directors voted to expand the executive committee 
from six to eight members.  Both positions are members-at-large.  Please welcome  Director 
Thomas Swanson, Chair of the Congleton-Etheridge Memorial Scholarship Committee, and 
Director Judy Ramsey, Webmaster, to the L-4AA Executive Committee. 
 The annual national PR convention or NATCON is set for March 10-13, 2022 in 
Lexington, Kentucky.  L-4 will be represented at the convention by a squad of PRs.  Late 
registrations can still be made.  Open the address below for NATCON events including 
registration information.  https://theprgroup.org/ 
 The L-4AA formal reunion date is October 22, 2022, a bye-weekend in State’s 
football schedule.  There should be ample lodging space available in Raleigh on this day.  The 
long-awaited event will be held in the University Club formerly known as the Facility Club. 
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